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LSSC Meeting 

April 2, 2019 

At  

 Roosters 

124 Marketplace Dr., Lexington 

 (Off Man of War, just west of 

Nicholasville Rd.) 

 Social Hour Starting at 6:00 p.m. 

Meeting Starting at 7:00 p.m. 

ELECTIONS 

Members and non-members are always 
welcome! 
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Social 

Date: April 7, 2019 

 

SEASON FINALE POT LUCK PICNIC!!! 

Time: 3 – 6 p.m. 

Location: Spring Lea Farm 

3301 Old Lemons Mill Rd. LEXINGTON, Ky 40511 

Join fellow skiers and boarders in saying farewell to a great 2018- 2019 ski 

season!! Ski club members Buck & Susan Buckley have graciously offered to host 

the party at their beautiful & historic farm in Lexington.  

Picnic is open to everyone with an interest in skiing and boarding, including significant 

others.  Membership is not required. The ski club will provide main dishes but plan to bring a 

side dish to share (RSVP & sign-up with Tara Keegan – see below). 

RSVP REQUIRED: Tara Keegan at 859-608-6209 by call or text 

message no later than April 4, 2018. In order ensure there is a balanced distribution 

of sides, she will provide a selection of options for a dish to share.  Please plan to BYOB. 

 

https://maps.google.com/?q=3301+Old+Lemons+Mill+Rd.+LEXINGTON,+Ky+40511&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(859)%20608-6209
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Local  Activities 

 

WATCH FOR UPCOMING ANNOUNCEMENTS ABOUT 

LOCAL ACTIVITES ON: 

LSSC WEBSITE   www.lexskisports.org  

FACEBOOK   www.facebook.com/LexSkiSports 

MEETUP   https://www.meetup.com/Lexington-Ski-and-Snowboard-Meetup/  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.lexskisports.org/
http://www.facebook.com/LexSkiSports
https://www.meetup.com/Lexington-Ski-and-Snowboard-Meetup/
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NEWS from the executive vice 
President 

The club has agreed to participate in the Ohio Valley Ski Council trip to Red 

Mountain, British Columbia, Jan. 25 to Feb. 1, 2020.  Watch upcoming newsletters 

for information about this and other trips for next season.  

 

TRIP REPORT 

     

SOUTH LAKE TAHOE, CA/NV                                   February 23 – March 2 

Trip Leaders – Keith Hubbard and Elena Todd 

The Lexington Ski Club assembled a diverse group of 18 travelers for a week in South Lake Tahoe as part of an OVSC 

sponsored trip of member clubs. This event was Karl Winter’s swan song as host, and he made sure that participants ate 

like royalty on the mountain, and most nights, happy hours featured heavy hors d’oeuvres. 

  Although there was an epic abundance of snow in the region, extraordinary wind gusts plagued the area during 

our stay.  The gondola which was convenient to our condo, only operated for a portion of two days, which limited easy 

access to the mountains. Nevertheless, all agreed that occasional glimpses of the lake, the roomy lanes between snow-

filled tree wells and a variety of terrain nearly made up for the  hard snow and wind conditions.  A scheduled side-trip to 

Kirkwood was canceled due to avalanche danger on the narrow road, but a bus trip to Northstar was a softer and gentler 

diversion from Heavenly  

Our club hit the shuttle bus early each day with 4 squads.  Dave Martin and Don Dance often joined Wendy and 

Roger from Albuquerque. Louisvillians Shane Graf and Nevin Ledford sampled the toughest terrain and skied with 

Frankfort and Evansville clubbers, Fred Steinbrecher and Dan Pack . Rich Sisken and daughter Lauren were often spotted 

emerging from tree runs, while Tara Keegan reunited with her niece and nephew, New Yorkers Casey and Colin who 

were enjoying a western adventure... 
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   Trip leaders, Keith Hubbard and Ellie Todd, drank coffee, skied and avoided injury.   They will always remember 

being passengers in a vehicle with Stuart and Toni Geiger that flushed a trash-foraging suburban bear and cub from a 

front yard!  

             

In the news 

 Spread the word… 

In addition to business cards, we now have a club brochure (Example below) to help spread the word about our 

club.  Please pick up some brochures and business cards at our next meeting. Hand them out to your friends and 

coworkers. Post them at your favorite hangouts. If you are unable to make it to a meeting, but would like some to 

distribute, or if you know of places where we can display them, please drop an email to TerryLCarrico@hotmail.com.  

         

Our use of social media and online event calendars continues to grow. We post to 16 online event calendars and eight 

Facebook groups. If you haven’t already, be sure to Like our Facebook page www.facebook.com/LexSkiSports. It also 

helps when you share our Facebook posts and events to other groups to which you belong. Our club is growing and with 

your help it will continue to do so. With skiing, like most things in life, the more the merrier. If you know of other 

calendar/event sites, Facebook group sites, or any other avenues to share our events, please email 

TerryLCarrico@hotmail.com. 

 

Opportunity to Promote Our Club 
 
Lexington Ski and Sports Club (LSSC) has offered to operate a rest stop during the Horsey Hundred 
cycling event hosted by the Bluegrass Cycling Club (BCC). 
Several members of LSSC are also cyclists and belong to the BCC. 

mailto:TerryLCarrico@hotmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/LexSkiSports
mailto:TerryLCarrico@hotmail.com
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So here are the details: 
When: Saturday, May 25, 2019, 3 shifts available 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM or 11:00 AM to 3:00 PM 
or 2:00 to 6:00 PM. 
Where: Lemons Mill Rest Stop, Elam Farm Scott County 
 
What:  The Horsey Hundred is a 3-day cycling event that the BCC has offered for over 30 years. 
Over 2000 cyclists from 45 states and 10 foreign countries participate. 
Saturday is the big day when riders can attempt a Century, 100 miles in one day. 
We will operate a rest area.  All the food and supplies will be delivered to the site.  Our job will be to 
keep the snacks and Gatorade flowing as riders pass through.  Howard Glauert is the rest stop 

captain. We need 10 more volunteers to operate the rest stop. 
 
LSSC Benefits: We will have our Club banners up and pass out Club literature.  We hope to interest 
a group of outdoor athletes in joining LSSC for Winter sports. 
 
Your Benefits:  This will be a fun summer activity with your LSSC friends.  We will meet groups of 
cyclists working hard to achieve their goals.  The BCC provides to all volunteers a BCC Horsey 
Hundred t-shirt, admission to all Horsey events during the 3 days including lunch at Georgetown 
College on Saturday. You can ride your bike at Friday and Sunday supported rides which are suitable 
for most fitness levels. If you sign up before April 13 you will also receive your choice of a BCC 
cooling towel or insulated 24oz water bottle. 
 

How to join:  Go to https://horseyhundredvolunteers.ivolunteer.com/hh_005 

Scroll down and look for the Lemons Mill Rest Stop. You can then sign up, provide your contact information and choose 

your volunteer gift.  As a volunteer, you will be able to participate in all Horsey Hundred events (e.g. bike rides, meals) at 

no charge. 

Contact Howard Glauert (hglauert@uky.edu) if you have problems or questions. Please let him know 

you have signed up to volunteer. 
 
This should be a great way to spend part of your Saturday, see your friends, meet new people and 
help the Club.  For more information visit www.bgcycling.net and click on Horsey Hundred. 

 

 

 

Questions, comments or concerns… Do you have a question, comment or concern, but are unsure who to contact? If so, 

send an email to info@lexskisports.org. You will receive a response within 48 hours. 

 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhorseyhundredvolunteers.ivolunteer.com%2Fhh_005&data=02%7C01%7CHoward.Glauert%40uky.edu%7C44307fb74d8f4081b4ab08d6a0b8f672%7C2b30530b69b64457b818481cb53d42ae%7C0%7C1%7C636873113601682882&sdata=fhmSxdRZnEmqCg4lD%2BHXHluEp7T9kxXizxEl82z42R0%3D&reserved=0
http://www.bgcycling.net/
mailto:info@lexskisports.org
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 ELECTIONS 
 
 
 
 

2019-20 LSSC Board Slate of Candidates 

President (elected last year) Janet Graham Jones 

POSITION NOMINEE(S) 

President elect (will serve as 
president in 2019) 

Charlie Lisle 

Executive Vice President Howard Glauert 

Treasurer Charlie Lisle 

Secretary Aggie Waninger 

Web Master David Morrison 

Newsletter Editor Annette Riehle 

Membership Director Cecile McKinney 

Marketing & Publicity Director  

Social Director Tara Keegan 

Local Trip Director Tom O’Donnell 

Racing Director (Does not 
serve on the Board) 

Dianna Miller 

 
This is the slate of candidates to be voted on at our meeting 4-2-19. The 
position of Marketing & Publicity Director is open,  so if you are interested or  
know of someone who may be interested (please check with them first),  
nominations may be made from the floor.  
 
Being a Board member does involve work specific to the job description and a 
monthly Board meeting on the second Wednesday of each month.  We review 
and decide on trips, activities, finances, and the direction we want for our 
club. Duties include, but are not limited to, reviewing and selecting trip 
destinations, assisting with the development of meeting programs, exploring 
non-snow sport related activities and opportunities to attend vendor 
supported trips to selected ski/board resorts.   
Hope to hear from you!! 
 
Janet Graham Jones 
President-Elect for 2019-20 
jgjones@uky.edu or 859.420.5016 

 

 
 

 

 

mailto:jgjones@uky.edu
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Board Notes 

 

 
 
The next board meeting will be held April 10, 
2019. Members may attend a meeting of the 
board by notifying any board member in 
advance. Contact a board member for the 
meeting location if you would like to attend. 

 
LSSC Officers and Directors 

2018-19 

PRESIDENT - JERRY ANDERSON 
jerryjalaw@aol.com 

MEMBERSHIP-CECILE MCKINNEY 
cilkyus@yahoo.com  

PAST PRESIDENT – DAN GEIGER 
dangeiger17@gmail.com 

WEB MASTER-DAVID MORRISON 
davidaaronmorrison@gmail.com  

SECRETARY- - JANET GRAHAM JONES 
jgjones@uky.edu 

NEWSLETTER- ANNETTE RIEHLE 
newsletter@lexskisports.org 

EXEC VP-HOWARD GLAUERT 
hglauert@uky.edu 

RACING-DIANNA MILLER 
hagski@aol.com  

TREASURER-CHARLIE LISLE 
clisle1512@aol.com 

PRESIDENT-ELECT-  JANET GRAHAM JONES 
jgjones@uky.edu 

SOCIAL – TARA KEEGAN 
Tarak828@hotmail.com  

MARKETING & PUBLICITY DIRECTOR - TERRY CARRICO 
terrylcarrico@hotmail.com  

 LOCAL TRIP DIRECTOR- TOM O’DONNELL 
localactivity@lexskisports.org  

  

 

https://www.facebook.com/LexSkiSports/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/5285
26410566966/ 

  LSSC website: www.lexskisports.org 

 
  LSSC Meetup: 
  https://www.meetup.com/Lexington-Ski-and-
Snowboard-Meetup/ ?  
 

 
        http://www.ovsc.org                                           

http://skifederation.org 

mailto:jerryjalaw@aol.com
mailto:cilkyus@yahoo.com
mailto:dangeiger17@gmail.com
mailto:davidaaronmorrison@gmail.com
mailto:jgjones@uky.edu
mailto:newsletter@lexskisports.org
mailto:hagski@aol.com
mailto:clisle1512@aol.com
mailto:jgjones@uky.edu
mailto:Tarak828@hotmail.com
mailto:terrylcarrico@hotmail.com
mailto:localactivity@lexskisports.org
https://www.facebook.com/LexSkiSports/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/528526410566966/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/528526410566966/
http://www.lexskisports.org/
https://www.meetup.com/Lexington-Ski-and-Snowboard-Meetup/
https://www.meetup.com/Lexington-Ski-and-Snowboard-Meetup/
http://www.ovsc.org/

